
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS 
Exterior Inaccessible Windows  

 

 

“Vanier Court” 
Vancouver 

 

May 28
th
 , 2013 

 

Arrangements have been made with ServiceMaster Clean Residential to 

clean the inaccessible exterior windows.  You may wish to close your blinds 
for privacy during these dates.   

 

Please ensure that your screens are removed 
from your windows.  Please note that if your 

screens are not removed, the windows of your 
unit will not be cleaned. 

 
 

 

If you have any question please  

contact ServiceMaster Clean  
 

604-435-1135 
 

www.svmresidential.ca 
 

Thank-you for your cooperation! 




